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Statement regarding REACH, RoHS and 
WEEE Directives 

Arvid Nilsson complies with the following directives 

REACH Directive 1907/2006, including Annex XVII 
Registration, evaluation, authorization and restriction of chemicals (Latest update EU 848/2012) 

RoHS Directive 2011/ 65/EU 
Restriction of use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment 

WEEE Directive 2012/19/EU 
Directive 2012/ 19/ EU of the European parliament and of the council of 4 July 2012 on waste electrical and 
electronic equipment (WEEE) 

The above mentioned directives restrict the use and presence of certain hazardous substances in all kind of 
products placed on the European Union market. The Directives are in the process of being implemented into 
the national laws of the EU Member States. 

Arvid Nilsson is committed to comply with REACH including compliance with Annex XVII, RoHS and WEEE 
Directives to deliver products into the EU which are compliant with national implementing legislation no later 
than or even prior to the respective effective dates in each Member State. We assure this through the signing 
of a business agreements with our suppliers, where issues and demands in relation to product quality, 
environmental matters as well as work related matters are described and the implementation of our demands 
are followed up and verified through supplier visits. 

Therefore Arvid Nilsson hereby declares that all of our products appearing in catalogue and in stock are in 
compliance with REACH, RoHS and WEEE directives listed above and that Arvid Nilsson is pursuing a cleaner 
environment through substitution of hazardous substances. 

We may, though, have some customer specific articles containing lead, nickel plating or hexavalent chromium 
in the passivation layer on zinc plated items in stock where the specification needs to be changed. We actively 
seek to catalyze this process through a close dialogue with our customers. Arvid Nilsson will continue to 
monitor the implementation of the Directives in the Member States in which we are present. 

Any question in relation to the above mentioned directives can be forwarded to our local sales office. 
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